
Child Nutrition Report
February 2022

Human Resources Activity:
• New Employees Hired:  3
• Employee Resignations:  1

Jobs Open:
 

Denfeld 2 helpers
East 4 helpers
Lincoln Park 3 helpers
Lowell 1 helper
Congdon Park 1 helper
Ordean East 2 helpers
District-wide 1 helper
Subs 3 helpers

Meals and Food Production Activity:
Number of meals served in January 2022

Supply Chain Funds

 USDA is distributing funds to schools to assist with additional costs associated with supply chain issues.  The State of 
Minnesota will be distributing these funds to School Lunch programs in Late March or early April.  The funds are to be 
used for minimally processed, USA products.  Items like milk, and fresh produce are examples.  Duluth Public Schools will 
receive $133,675.93 for the Food Service budget.


